
 
 

MINUTES 

Wetland and Shoreland Committee 

of the Conservation Commission 

9:00 a.m. Upstairs Conference Room – Town Hall 

March 23, 2023 

 

Committee Members Present       

Emily Friedrichs, Planning Board representative on ZOOM 

Sally Needell, former Conservation Commission chair 

Paul Rasmussen, Planning Board representative 

Neil Slepian, Conservation Commission representative 

Dwight Trueblood, Conservation Commission representative 
 

Michael Behrendt, Town Planner 

 

The committee finished reviewing the uses allowed in Section 175-60 A. 

 

The definition of Conservation Activities was modified to change “motorized vehicle ways” to 

“trails.” 

 

Emily suggested the Town or Conservation Commission having a welcome packet for new 

residents/home buyers with information about conservation issues and ordinances and other matters. 

 

We will include on the next Conservation Commission agenda discussion of the PREPA grant 

possibly for a wildlife inventory.  We could ask Amanda Stone to speak with the commission at the 

April meeting. 

 

The next meetings will be April 13 and April 20.  Then in May we will change to meeting on the 

first and third Thursdays of each month. 

 

Respectfully submitted. 

Michael Behrendt, Town Planner 


